“The Molecular Genealogy Research Project”(MGRP):

info@smgf.org
The Sorenson Molecular Genealogy Foundation has sent us a brochure regarding a new genealogical database they are developing.  So far they have collected tens of thousands of samples including genealogical generation charts.  The goal is to compile hundreds of thousands.   Molecular genealogy links individuals together in “family trees” based on the unique identification of genetic markers found in DNA.  This is primarily done through the Y chromosome from the male/paternal line and the mitochrondrial DNA from the female/maternal line.  The website indicates that they are particularly interested in DNA samplings of families from Switzerland, whether currently living in Switzerland, or elsewhere.  Under certain conditions, the DNA sample test may be provided free of charge. 

In addition to a donation of DNA sample, the individual must be able to provide a “proven” biological genealogical pedigree with four or more generations, including at least all the great great great grandparents of the donor.  (A note here, the WFA cannot guarantee that our database is “proven”, since we have accepted data from members without the requirement of documentation.)

This particular database is being compiled to construct a database, and not to answer particular genealogical questions.  This is totally a volunteer effort in a desire to help others.  Each sample is coded, and no personal identifiers are ever used or shared, since the absolute privacy of the volunteers is critical. 

You may contact info@smgf.org by e-mail, or phone 1-801-461-9775 or Fax 801-461-9761 or view their website at www.smgf.org
